
 

 

 

 

MAGISTRACY DEPARTMENTS 
 

 

NOTICE 

Early Closure of Offices 

 
ST. GEORGE’S, GRENADA, 24th JANUARY, 2024: The public is notified that 

the Magistrates’ Court Offices throughout the Tri-Island State of Grenada, will be 

closed on Friday, 26 January 2024, from 12:00 noon to facilitate a General Staff 

Meeting.   

 

The Department apologises for any inconvenience this temporary interruption may 

cause.  

 

BY MANAGEMENT 

 


